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5 Tips for a Successful Barbara Allen-Hagen
Application

The 2014 PbS Barbara Allen-Hagen Award application is now 

available. Here are some tips to help you complete your award-winning

application!

1. Follow directions.

Be sure to follow the instructions for each part of the 

application. Some questions have a word limit while others do 

not. Use a word processing program (like Microsoft Word) to 

track your word count. 

2. Make every question count.

Answer each question thoughtfully. The application should 

demonstrate that significant effort went into every question. If a 

question has multiple components, be thorough and include an 

answer for each part of the question. Don’t forget to proofread 

and check for any typos or misspellings (a word processing 

program can help with that too!). 
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